## Glassboro Public Schools



## **MEMO**

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Craig Stephenson, Chief Academic Officer

Date: July 23, 2024

Re: Action Memo

July 24, 2024 Board Meeting

Requesting Board approval of a stipend for the following Bowe staff members who served on Bowe's Annual School Planning (ASP) Committee for the 2023-24 school year. Their work, which began in April of the 2022-23 school year and concluded in June of 2024, as faculty representatives on Bowe's ASP Committee was instrumental in the creation of the plan, the analysis of data and identification of root causes, the development of action steps to address root causes, the implementation of the plan, and development of a sustainability plan for 2024-25. Their efforts contributed to Bowe Middle School's exit from "Comprehensive Status" after only one year in status. This stipend will be funded through SIA funds.

Vanessa Poggioli	Math Representative	\$2000
Diane Villone	ELA Representative	\$2000